
 

 
 

 

 

To all who supported the  

Larne Music Festival
£761.30 was raised for  

the work of Larne Foodbank.  

will be on 16th June.  We will be  
doing a bag pack in ASDA. 
Please volunteer by contacting  
Catherine or Andrea on  
02828277530 or emailing 
info@larne.foodbank.org.uk 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Privacy Statement:  
Larne Foodbank takes data security very seriously. You have received this 

newsletter because you are on our list of supporters. If you would like to 

see a copy of our Supporters Privacy Statement please email: 

info@larne.foodbank.org.uk  Supporters can unsubscribe from receiving 

further communications by emailing a request to the above email address 

or by contacting the Foodbank office on 028 28277530. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

cartons of juice 
tinned rice or custard 
Mash or tinned potatoes 
Tinned Fruit 
Coffee 

 
 

Friday, June 22nd 7pm -9pm 
An evening of entertainment in 

the spectacular setting of 
Glenarm Castle Walled Garden 

 
 

Music and Entertainment from :- 
Shannon Taylor, Ruth Morrow, 

 The Brennan Fiddlers, John Magill and  
Larne Community Choir. 

Enjoy the Serenity of the Garden whilst 
supporting a Larne Foodbank fundraiser 

Tickets priced £10 now on sale in:  
Larne Visitor Information Centre, 

Glenarm Tourist Information Centre 

and Larne Foodbank Office 
 

The 2018 Annual meeting was well attended with 40 

volunteers and supporters. Annemarie (Salvation 

Army) said grace and we enjoyed a meal together. 

Wendy Davison of CAP, our keynote speaker spoke of 

the work CAP is doing to help those in debt in our 

community and of the interdependence between CAP 

and Larne Foodbank.  Alex Munro (LFB Chairman) 

then gave an overview of Larne Foodbanks plans for 

the incoming year, and thanks for the work of so 

many for the year 2017/18. Since we began in 2013 

Larne Foodbank had provided for over 4000 clients 

42% of whom were children. Thanks go to :- 

 the Sorting Team who had weighed and dated over 

13 tonnes of stock,  

 the Distributions Teams who had met over 1019 

clients,  

 the Fundraising Team who had raised £4539,  

 the volunteers who had packed and delivered 120 

Christmas Hampers,  

 the Administration Team and the Management 

Committee who support all in the smooth running 

of Larne Foodbank, 

 all who had donated food and toiletries   

 all who had donated financially to the work of 

Larne Foodbank. 

The new committee was elected and a number of  

changes made to the constitution. All who attended 

enjoyed a relaxed and informative evening.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bring your own Picnic 
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